Eric has been working in and supporting the Nuclear industry for over 12 years. During this
time, he has developed a large network of contacts within the Nuclear industry and has helped
place 100s of nuclear professionals in exciting and challenging positions. He has worked with
Ontario Power Generation, Bruce Power and many other OCNI member companies. He is very
passionate about Nuclear industry and works hard to promote it every opportunity he gets. He
is aware of the challenge the Ontario Nuclear industry is currently facing in trying to find the
right engineering / technical resources as well as the construction / trades resources required
to successfully complete the Darlington Refurbishment Project and Bruce Power’s MCR. He is
looking forward to supporting the nuclear industry through this board position to help tackle
this challenge head on. Utilizing his experience and network, he hopes to strengthen the
linkages among the OCNI Members so they can come up with creative and cost-effective
solutions for the nuclear industry. He strongly believes and looks forward to contributing to the
great Advocacy work OCNI is currently doing. Through education we can help create the
positive image we need for a long and sustainable future powered by clean, emissions-free
Nuclear Power.



